
  

 

United World Wrestling 
Rue du Château, 6, 1804 Corsier-sur-Vevey, Switzerland 

T. 0041 21 312 84 26   F. 0041 21 312 84 27 

Subject: New Referee Uniform for 2016 

To: National Federations and United World Wrestling Referees  
 
Dear all, 
 
During the Bureau Meeting of January 2015, it was confirmed that a new referee uniform would be designed 
and introduced for all United World Wrestling Referees. 

The objective of this uniform was to add consistency, sport function and to modernize the look and feel of 
wrestling’s sport presentation.  

After a successful introduction of the referee uniforms at the World Championships in Las Vegas, it was 
recommended that we make this style the standard for all referees under United World Wrestling. 

Since then we have partnered with Team Sport, an apparel supplier that has created a dedicated United World 
Wrestling Referee web portal that has customized the referees look. This solution provides an easy to access 
and cost effective solution that will centralize the referee uniform process. 

Understand that this UWW uniform is obligatory in order to referee at a UWW sanctioned competition. There 
will be no exceptions and checks will be carried out at the beginning of each competition to guarantee 
consistency. It is not acceptable to make your own as a substitute. 

Each uniform will be linked to a UWW referee license number in order to authenticate the validity of the order. 
This prevents invalid orders from outside officials that do not have a UWW referee license. 

Important: We urge all National Federations and referees once they have received this message to purchase 
the new uniform as soon as possible.  

To purchase a UWW referee uniform follow this link: https://uww.team-sport.at 

For any questions regarding the uniform, please contact sports@unitedworldwrestling.org & questions 
regarding the web portal, please contact office@team-sport.at . 
 

Please note that the pants and shoes of the referee uniform will remain consistent with the previous uniform 
protocol which consists of dark grey trousers and black shoes. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nenad Lalovic, 
President, United World Wrestling    Corsier-sur-Vevey, 24 February 2016/Jdr-gt 


